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Mandatory Online Filings for UHOT Program

1/13/2022

Beginning January 16, 2022, the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) will no longer accept paper
documents for Unregulated Heating Oil Tank (UHOT) forms. It will become mandatory for all UHOT submissions, including forms,
applications, and documents to be submitted electronically to NJDEP via their website.
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https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/srra/listserv_archives/2021/202110_26_srra.html

